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HAPPY SUMMER!   

 

On behalf of all the staff at The Acorns, I would like 

to say thank you for all of the cards, gifts and treats 

we have received this week. We really appreciate the 

time and effort families have taken to show their 

appreciation to us.  

 

 

 

We would like to wish you all a very HAPPY 

SUMMER, hopefully filled with some sunshine and 

family fun. 

We shall see some of our #MiniAcorns next week at 

Summer Club but for most, we shall look forward to 

seeing you on Tuesday 3rd September at 8:35am or at 

Magic Breakfast at 8:20am!  

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY      

July 

Wed 24th - 2pm Y6 Leavers’ Assembly                                            

        3:15pm BREAK UP FOR SUMMER!     

The Acorns Summer Holiday Club, for those eligible, will be 
running for the first 2 weeks of the summer holidays.  

Remember, from September our After-School Club              
will be closing at 5pm on Fridays.  

September  

Tue 3rd – All back for the start of Autumn Term!  

October  

Fri 25th – Finish for half term  

November  

Mon 4th – All back for Autumn Term 2 

                            

 

 

 

SCHOOL SPIDER AND SCHOOL HUB  

Please ensure that you have both School Spider and 

School Hub downloaded on to your phones, if you do 

not already, so that you are ready for the new school 

year. All of our communication now comes via School 

Spider, including consents for trips and visits, 

reminders and newsletters and payments due.  

Please also ensure you spend some time with your 

child(ren) on School Hub, booking school lunches 

together, which can be done in blocks of 3 weeks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we finish another year at The Acorns, we would 

like to wish our Year 6s well as they move on to their 

next phase of education and stage of life. Our vision at 

The Acorns is to prepare them for this change and to 

build positive citizens who are ready to aspire and 

achieve. We do hope that they follow this path and 

try to be the best they can be!  

 

We are also saying good bye to Miss Griffiths today, 

after almost 20 years at The Acorns! We wish her 

lots of luck in her new home and on her new 

adventures and are sure she will go on to have a 

positive impact in many more lives, as she has done 

during her time here.  

 

Replacing Miss Griffiths is Mr Davies, who is excited 

to be joining the team in September. Some of our 

pupils already know Mr Davies from the football 

coaching he does in the area, so there will be some 

familiar faces for him.  

 

 

 

 

This week some of our pupils have put themselves 

forward to be Rights Respecting Ambassadors and 

House Captains, using persuasive speech to share 

how and why they think they can support staff in 

running The Acorns, as pupil leaders.  

After a democratic vote in each class, we now have 

our new leaders for 24-25! Congratulations to all 

those who put themselves forward and were 

successful, we are very proud of you.  

Year 6 have also put themselves forward for a variety 

of roles within school, as we do each year and I am 

looking forward to working closely with them to 

ensure our school is the best it can be!  

 

 



 

 

 


